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  April 2, 2024 
22-0896  

Re: Huron Street Reconstruction Project – Notice of Construction 
Operations 

 

TULLOCH Engineering Inc. has been retained by the Town of Thessalon to provide Design, 
Project Management and Site Inspection for the Huron Street Reconstruction Project, being 
constructed by Pioneer Construction.   In general, the work will include the replacement of the 
existing watermain, sanitary sewers, storm sewers, excavation of the road base, replacement of 
curb and gutters, new sidewalks, repaving of the road surface and entrances.  

Construction operations are scheduled to begin the first week of May and continue through to 
the end of August 2024.  Sections of Huron Street & Main Street will be closed to vehicular 
traffic throughout the construction period and detours at the Main St. intersection will be in-
place.   

Pedestrian access will be impacted, but not restricted.   

The positive end result will make the inconvenience of local construction worthwhile.  We 
appreciate your patience in this regard.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Jeff Seabrook, CET, rcca 
Assistant Project Manager 


